[Date]

Dear [Representative/Senator ________________]

I’d like to start by thanking you for your past support of the Compassionate Use Program (CUP) in Texas. Thanks to your foresight and compassion, thousands of Texans struggling with debilitating symptoms as a result of conditions such as epilepsy, PTSD, cancer, dementia, and more have the opportunity to explore medical cannabis therapy with their doctor.

Unfortunately, due to current CUP restrictions, I am someone who has not been able to access medical cannabis to help manage symptoms. [Insert 1-3 sentences of personal story here]

It’s difficult to read about the promising medical cannabis research and success stories, and know that I could benefit from this life-changing medicine but am restricted from doing so here in my home state.

Although Texas has made important progress, we remain one of the most restrictive states in the country when it comes to medical cannabis access. While the THC limit was previously increased to 1%, the restrictions continue to limit product options and accessibility.  

For these reasons and my desire to explore medical options that could allow me to live a more healthy, productive life, I ask you to help improve the Compassionate Use Program and support SB 1505 and HB 46 this session that aim to:
· Improve access by allowing licensed dispensaries to store medicine at additional secure locations. This will bring medicine closer to patients in remote regions, make the medicine more accessible to those with mobility issues, and reduce costs and wait times.
· Allow for pulmonary inhalation as a method of administration. These medical products will offer quick symptom relief and are critically important for patients managing episodic conditions like PTSD.
· Limit THC by milligrams. By regulating THC content by milligrams instead of by percentage weight, patients can have more effective options like capsules, patches, and inhalers, which reduces the need to consume large amounts of filler ingredients.

The Compassionate Use Program is fully regulated and monitored by the Texas Department of Public Safety. With these updates, improving the CUP can be both responsible and compassionate. That’s why I’m writing to you to advocate for myself and others because Texans deserve better access to this researched, proven, and life-changing medicine. I hope you will help make that possible this legislative session.

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

[Name]
[Hometown]
